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    Report Suspicious    ‌

From: Barbara Lueders
To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: Fiber company issue
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 11:37:10 AM

Hello. We live at 6625 Luella Anne Dr NE, Albuquerque. There is a street lamp near
the entrance to our driveway. The Vexus company drilled through the area next to the
street lamp when installing fiber lines. They left a deep hole which has gotten larger
from recent rains. I reported the problem to a Vexus employee some time ago but
nothing has been done to fill the hole. Thank you, and hopefully you can get the
problem fixed.
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